
From: Baker, Josh
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 5/30/2012 4:31:30 PM
Subject: Fw: South Carolina’s Responses to SFSF Protocols

Attachments: SC's Attachment 1 - Master Protocol Document.pdf
SC's Attachments to Master Protocol Document.pdf
SC's Attachment A - SFSF Monitoring Protocol form.pdf

-------------------------- 

Sent using BlackBerry 


 

From: Hawkins, Karla [mailto:KHawkins@ed.sc.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, May 30, 2012 04:30 PM

To: SFSFMonitoring@ed.gov <SFSFMonitoring@ed.gov>; SFSF@westat.com <SFSF@westat.com> 

Cc: lauren.scott@ed.gov <lauren.scott@ed.gov>; Baker, Josh 

Subject: South Carolinaâ€™s Responses to SFSF Protocols 

 

Attached please find the following documents in regard to South Carolinaâ€™s Responses to the SFSF Protocols: 
SCâ€™s  Attachment 1- Master Protocol Document; SCâ€™s Attachments to the Master Protocol Document 
(Attachments 1â€”13); and SCâ€™s Attachment A - State Program Review Protocol form.
 
If you have any questions, please contact me directly. 
 
Thanks,
Karla Hawkins
 
 
Karla McLawhorn Hawkins
Office of General Counsel
Deputy General Counsel
SC Department of Education
1429 Senate Street, Suite 1015
Columbia, SC 29201
 
Phone: 803-734-8783
Fax: 803-734-4384
 
 

The information contained in this transmission is intended only for the use of the person(s) named above. If you are not 
the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email. The South Carolina Department of Education is neither 
liable for the proper and complete transmission of the information contained in this communication nor for any delay in 
its receipt. To reply to the agency administrator directly, please send an email to postmaster@ed.sc.gov. 
Communications to and from the South Carolina Department of Education are subject to the South Carolina Freedom of 
Information Act, unless otherwise exempt by state or federal law.
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